
From: SC Flood Fund <scfloodfund@yourfoundation.org>
To: Lewis, PhleishaPhleisha.Lewis@scdr.sc.gov
CC: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

JoAnn TurnquistJoAnn@yourfoundation.org
Date: 12/2/2015 7:02:24 PM

Subject: Re: Anheuser Busch Donation

Thanks Phleisha! I'll see where I can get them plugged in to help.
 

Sent from Outlook

On Wed, Dec 2, 2015 at 3:27 PM -0800, "Lewis, Phleisha" <Phleisha.Lewis@scdr.sc.gov> wrote:
 

Dana,
 
Cherish Vogler with Anheuser Busch reached out to Governor Haley’s office regarding Anheuser Busch’s desire to 
donate products to SC areas impacted by the recent flood. Please see her email below. We thought it would best to 
connect the two of you. If SC Flood Relief Fund is not the best for this, please let me know.
 
Cherish.Vogler@thehighend.beer
(404) 441-2705 cell
 
Thanks,
 
Phleisha
 
Sent: Wednesday, December 02, 2015 5:07 PM
 
To: Lewis, Phleisha <Phleisha.Lewis@scdr.sc.gov>
 
Subject: Anheuser Busch
 
Phleisha – Contact Number:  843-342-2209
 
I wasn't sure how to go about this, but I work for Anheuser Busch specifically covering Hilton Head, Bluffton and 
Beaufort and live in SC. My entire region and Anheuser Busch want to help the victims and my awesome state of SC. 
What can we do to help? We wanted to have a big impact of helping. We wanted to be able to donate what is needed 
products wise and send it in to the worst areas. We are under the impression that Columbia needs stuff the most. 
Can you let us know so we can collectively as a global company and specifically our southern region can help out 
South Carolina? Thank you!! Cherish Vogler
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